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 Season's Greetings 

  

Dear Piping Enthusiast, 
  

On behalf of Begg Bagpipes, we would like to thank you for your friendship and custom and we 

look forward to catching up in person in 2020 with as many of you as possible. We hope you have 

enjoyed our Newsletters this year and we plan to keep them going as a good way to stay in touch 

with our friends across the world. 
 
     

                             
                                           

Wishing You and your Family Season's Greetings  

and   

A Guid New Year to Ane An' A' 
 

  

                                      

  
  
  

Yours aye, 

James Begg, Gavin Begg, Lisa Begg, Bill Begg and Donald MacInnes 
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